
 
 
 

Exciting news. On November 14th Whitchurch Parish Council 
approved the draft Neighbourhood Plan to enter Regulation 
14 consultation. We are delighted to confirm that the draft 
Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan will be available to all 
Whitchurch residents for review and comment on December 
1st. On that day it will also be provided to Buckinghamshire 
Council and multiple statutory bodies.  The plan will be open 
for a seven-week consultation period.  
 
What is in the plan?  

• Details about any sites proposed for future housing  

• Details of independent site assessments 

• The policies that have shaped the selection of sites – 
based on your views and a Housing Needs Assessment 

• A comprehensive design guide with which new 
building must comply  

• Details of green spaces and protected views that will 
gain additional protection through the NP  
 

Where can you read the plan? : It will be available from 
December 1st available at 
https://www.whitchurch.org/neighbourhood-plan/ 
A summary of the plan will be provided for easier reading 
and a limited number of hard copies will be made available 
to anyone unable to access online. 

https://www.whitchurch.org/neighbourhood-plan/


 
 
 
 
 
How do I comment? : comments should be sent to 
info.whitchurchplan@gmail.com 
 
When do I need to comment by? : Consultation closes on 
January 21st 
 
An open session (just turn up) to ask questions of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group will be held on: 
January 14th 2pm - 5pm St John’s Hall Whitchurch 

 
 

What happens then? : All comments will be reviewed and 
where appropriate the plan might be amended before being 
sent by Buckinghamshire Council to an independent 
inspector for final review. Once the review is complete a 
referendum will be held on the adoption of the plan - this 
will be a straight yes or no vote. We hope this will take place 
in the spring. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
 

Your Village, Your Neighbourhood Plan, Your 
Vote. 

mailto:info.whitchurchplan@gmail.com

